
Civic Association of Short Beach 
PO Box 2012 

Short Beach, CT 06405 
Notice of Executive Board Meeting – Agenda 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Executive Board of the Civic Association of Short Beach will be held  
on Monday, February 12, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the Short Beach Union Church. 
 

1. Final review of the minutes of the January meeting. 
 

2. Report of the Treasurer 
 

3. Zoning Applications or actions taken by ZEO 
 
Uihlein--- 130 Riverview,  application for a shed 
 

4. Unfinished Business:  
 
Report on meeting-- Findings of the Water Quality Study of the East Shore Health 
Department. Organize action campaign based on Water Quality Test Results  
 
Wall of “thank you” on the website: suggestions for December/January? 
 
Andi Hallier, ZBA Report on hiring of Stenographer  

New---Discussion of revisions to zoning forms 
 

Update on memorial plaque for Justine Gillen, Bench painting/repair, pending 
 
Commissioners’ training, Report 

Changes to trash cans and doggie bags station at the beaches, report from Doug 

Reports of the Committees: 

a. Fire & Police 
 
b.  Sanitation  

 Organization of Campaign to address water quality issues in Short Beach 
 Public Outreach/Behavioral change campaign 

 
 Grant Application to  LIS Stewardship Fund---- 
 The grant will be administered by the ESHD with support from CASB, 

FFRE will be the fiduciary for the grant. 
(See application) 



Planning for Kickoff 
   
 

c.  Parks & Beaches  
Pagano Park 
 Bluff, Bench repair date? 
 Clearing and new plants, report Peg and Shirley 
  

d. Traffic, Roads & Sidewalks 
Update to Short Beach Traffic Calming? News from Robin 
Beckett Ave.----Needs paving, Stu to call Public Works, Report? 
Check valve on Beckett not working properly, CASB to send a letter to 
Town Engineer and First Selectman  

e. Communication Committee, Website---  
            Newsletter focus group.   

6. New Business 
 
Rockland Pond acquisition by BLT, notice of approval 

 

Additional New business raised by the Executive Board and members of the community. 

All Executive Board members and members of the public are invited to attend. 


